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St Joseph’s Nursery Newsletter 
Summer/Autumn 2019 

We hope all children are enjoying the summer and making the most of the British 
weather! Polite reminder that Nursery re-opens to all funded children on the Monday 

2nd September 2019. We look forward to an exciting new term! 
 

STAFF CHANGES 
We would like to say ‘Goodbye’ to Laura who 
is leaving us to work in a school. Laura has 
worked at Nursery since 2011 and will be 

greatly missed. We wish her the best of luck 
in the future!  

We would like to welcome Katie who has 
joined our Pre School Team, and also 

congratulations to Amy who has moved into 
Toddler Room to become the room leader. 

We have got a new cook called Amy starting 
soon who will be preparing afternoon snacks 
and cooking our Nursery teas, We would like 

to welcome her to our staff team. 
 

TERM DATES 
October Half Term 

Starting week commencing 28th October and 
return back to Nursery Monday 4th 

November 
Christmas Holidays 

Starting week commencing 23rd December 
and return to Nursery on Monday 6th 

January 2020 
Nursery will be closed for our fee-paying 

parents on the 25th, 26th December and 1st 
January. We also close on the 24th and 31st 

December at 4pm.  
 

 

PARENT PARTNERSHIP 
We will be having a Parents Evening on Thursday 17th October from 6pm until 8pm. All 

parents are welcome to book an appointment with their child’s key person from the week 
commencing 1st October to discuss their child’s progress.  

UPCOMING CELEBRATIONS 
Halloween- As usually we will be holding Halloween activities and children are 

welcome to come to nursery in Halloween costumes during the week commencing 28th 
October. We will also be having a Halloween menu on the 31st October.  

Christmas Party – We have booked our Christmas party, it will be on Saturday 7th 
December, 10:30am until 1pm at Holy Rood Church Hall. Tickets are £5 and are 

available from the office from the 11th November. This includes refreshments, a 
buffet, a children’s entertainer and visit from Santa.  

Nursery Photographs- Tempest Photography will be at nursery on the 
Wednesday 6th November and Tuesday 12th November. If your child does not attend 

Nursery on these days please pre-book an appointment in the office from 21st 
October.  

 A BIG THANKYOU 
To all our parents/carers for your continued support! 

MACMILLAN BUN SALE 
On 26th and 27th September we are holding a bun sale to raise money for the Macmillan 

Cancer Research Charity. If parents/carers would like to donate any baking this would be 
appreciated. 

 


